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Hello friends!

Recently, we began the fall term and oflicially started our 40th year ol training Christian leaders. I am so encouraged
with the group ol students God has sent to us. They are passionate about serving the Lord, hungry to learn, and
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[ wanted to take a moment to thank our partners. Some preler (o give anonymously, some through churches, and
others through dillerent businesses and organizations. Some give as the Lord leads, some give quarterly, others

monthly - but if you are receiving this letter, you have given something!

Because of your gilts, we are able to keep our tuition costs low, making a quality Christian education available to more
people. Our new students this year include a pastor who wasn’t able to [inish his undergraduate degree years ago.
Because of partners like you, we were able to oller a scholarship to him, allowing him to move [orward. This year, a
missionary couple started together - one in our undergraduate degree and another in our new doctor of ministry. Your
gifts allow them (o study together. The stories could be multiplied, but sullice to say - you are making a diflerence in

the lives of many people that you may never meet until heaven. So, on their behalf, I say, “Thank you!”

We still have a second term to register for this [all, but we have already seen over 60 new students begin. We have a
record number of graduate students. We were able to launch a new doctor of ministry program. If you f[ollow us on
social media, we are planning a new announcement soon!

Irom all of us at Veritas, thank you lor your [riendship and your willingness to partner with us!

Truth Matters!
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J. Michael Lester, President
Veritas Baptist College
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